CORRESPONDENCE
8/24/2022
DOCUMENT NO. 05617-2022

August , 2022
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To whom it may concern,

I would like to object to the application to transfer the water certificate #303-W and wastewater certificate #252-8,
Docket #20220064-WS until such time that we have had the satisfactory completion of repairs to our roads and
driveways that were torn up when the utility company pipes broke. Requests have been sent to the Tymber Creek
Utilities via email, but the remedies have been insufficient. Curbing was destroyed and a railroad tie was used in
lieu of curbing so any fill added to the area washed out. In another case a pipe broke and the homeowner’s driveway
was dug up and the repair was unsatisfactory. These need to be corrected prior to the transfer of the utility.
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